
 

February 16th, 2022  

 

 

Testimony in Favor of HB0718 

Anne Arundel County - Local Development Council – 

Delegate Appointments 

 

 

Chair Atterbeary, Vice-Chair Washington, and members of the Ways and Means Committee 

 

 

I respectfully request a favorable report of House Bill 718. This bill would alter the number of 

members of the local development council for a video lottery facility located in Anne Arundel 

County; requiring the County Executive of Anne Arundel County to appoint a certain number of 

Delegates who represent a certain district or their designees to the local development council; 

and generally relating to the local development councils for video lottery facilities in Anne 

Arundel County. 

This bill simply adds a third Delegate who represents the District where the communities 

surrounding the video lottery facilities are located.  

 

Again, I request favorable support for House Bill 0718.  

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Mike Rogers 

Maryland Delegate, 32nd
 District 

 


